
	
  
Our value for Collective Worship is  Humility 

In September we will be adding a new class to the structure of the school. 
Ruby Class   Reception and Year 1 (Newbold) Mr Boothroyd 
Sapphire Class  Year 2/3      Miss Hale 
Amber Class  Year 4      Mrs Smith 
Emerald Class  Year 5/6            Mrs Tattersall (known as Miss Walsh      
           from September) 

On Friday 1st July we will be visiting our new class teachers. Please can the current Year 1 be 
dropped off at Tredington so that they can spend the morning with Miss Hale. Collection will be 
as normal for a Friday. 

Sporting Success 
This month has been very busy on a sporting front. We have been involved in netball and 
rounders tournaments and 6 aside football round 
robin. 

The netball team played seven matches in 
succession on a very warm Monday afternoon. 
The children played the High 5 version of 
netballs that is aimed at Year 5/6 children. Each 
match last 18 minutes and the children rotated 
position and changed ends each quarter. 
Harry, Henry, Sophie S, Jade, Lois and Leah 
played fantastic netball and came a spectacular 
third out of fourteen teams. 
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I think this is the my favourite time of the school year. SATs 
are finished and we all want to say, “WELL DONE EVERYONE!”


Now we can start to think about the end of term production. 
Songs and lines are being learnt. Sporting events come thick and 
fast and the children and adults enjoy our beautiful 
surroundings. I really don’t know where the school year has gone 
and am looking forward to all the end of year celebrations 
ahead of us.



Sam Welsby



Attendance for April 
Our whole school 
attendance target is 96% 

Reception - 94% 
Year 1 - 95% 
Year 2 - 90% 
Year 3 - 96% 
Year 4 - 98% 
Year 5 - 94% 
Year 6 - 95% 
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Twenty three children from Year 3/4 and Year 5/6 took part in the rounders matches on 
Tuesday 24th May. All the children showed great sportsmanship and worked really hard. Year 
5/6 came second overall.  

The final sporting event this month was the 6 aside 
football tournament on Thursday 26th May. Many 
thanks to Paul Fisher for taking the lead on the 
coaching and guiding the team. The children were up 
against strong competition but were dedicated to the 
end. 

Scarecrows in the village!! 
Tredington Village Fayre is approaching fast and this year the children 
have been asked to get involved with the scarecrow event. In school time, 
the children will be working together to create “school related” 
scarecrows. Do you have any spare broom handles, lots of newspaper, old 
tights for stuffing, white/cream pillow cases for heads and old school 
uniform? Please can you pass any materials to school before Monday 27th 
June. 

Travelling book fair 
The travelling book fair will be in school from Monday 27th June to 
Thursday 30th June. It will be open on both sites, for twenty minutes at the end of the school 
day. 

 
Squidgy Science 
Emerald class had a messy science session! As part of their 
work on the circulatory system, the class created models of 
blood using every day items: yellow water represented plasma; 
dyed red cereal was used for the red blood cells; 
marshmallows were the white blood cells; sugar represented 
minerals and raspberries were the platelets. The children 
noticed that the plasma became red when the red blood cells 
were added. 



Christianity around the World - Faces of 
Jesus Link Day 
Ali, John and Sarah led a thoughtful day based on 
the faces of Jesus around the world. The children 
looked at a selection of images of Jesus and 
discussed the similarities and differences. They 
created their own image using their thoughts and 
feelings. Come and look at the images on display in 
the entrance and the hall. 

PTFA EVENTS 
 We hope everybody enjoyed the Blue Peter Badge Workshop! The first Blue Peter 
Badges have been received so these should continue to arrive over the next few 
weeks.  
Last Friday was our Quiz Night at Newbold Village Hall. Thank you to all that 
came and to those that couldn't make it but still kindly donated time 
beforehand and raffle prizes.  Well done to the winners, The Brook Lane Posse, 
who won with 85 points pushing The Dammer Initiative into 2nd place with 84 
points. A fab night out and we raised £190.  
Our next and last meeting for this academic year will be at The Fuzzy Duck, 
Armscote on Tuesday 7th June at 8pm. Everyone is welcome, you can get 
involved as much or as little as you like.  

Regards 
Hayley 
 
       Whenever you shop remember to use .. 

Golden Ticket 
Andrew Noah 

Megan J 
Luca  

James

Jack H 
Florence 

Angel 
Vinny 

Hannah Mc 

Stars of the Week



Dates for 2015/16:
Monday 6th June Croft Farm Residential
Tuesday 7th June PTFA Meeting 8pm Fuzzy Duck
Monday 13th June Emerald Class Farm to Fork trip
Tuesday 14th June Class photographs and Year 6 leavers
Friday 17th June Sports Day Link Day

Father’s day BBQ 5.30-6.30pm
Monday 20th June Sapphire Class trip
Wednesday 22nd June Reserve Sports Day
Friday 24th June Queen’s birthday party
Friday 24th June Special Queen’s birthday school lunch
Monday 27th June Warwickshire Induction Day

Travelling Books in school
Tuesday 28th June Warwickshire Induction Day
Wednesday 29th June Last gymnastics club
Tuesday 12th July Tag rugby tournament
Wednesday 13th July End of term Production
Thursday 14th July End of term Production
Monday 18th July Open Morning for Parents 8.40-11.00am
Thursday 21st July LINK DAY 

Leavers’ Service 2pm at St Gregory’s Tredington
End of term

Friday 22nd July Training Day


